
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

                   

 

 

 

 

 

     

   

 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
          

  Volunteers  
 This week (Aug. 13

th
) Next Week (Aug. 20

th
) 

Welcome Centre Jane D. Joyce R. 
Nursery Shirlianna & Kerby B. Marney M. & Sunshine C. 
Pre-School Jill & Dean W. Nathan & Crystal J. 
Junior Church Patrick C.; Kayla S. Pam S.; Lara L. 
Foyer Hosts Antoun Family Antoun Family 
Tellers Stephen R.; Scott L. John R.; Brian H. 
Deacons Door – Andrew B. 

Prayer – Erin C. 
Door – Barry C. 
Prayer – Gwen R. 

   

 

 

Contact Us: (902) 628-2111 
 

Senior Pastor: Rev. David DuBois – pastordave@bellaliant.net 
Seniors & Outreach: Rev. Annette Wells -- dietcokeaddict43@hotmail.com 
Worship: Sharon MacKenzie – sharonsry@hotmail.com 
Children’s & Family Ministries: Pam Schut – amixofsix@gmail.com 
Youth, Young Adults & Connection: Andrew & Laura Bennett; andrujb@gmail.com; 
laurasredsky@gmail.com  
Summer Ministry Intern: Josh Proude – josh_proude@hotmail.com  
Office Administrator: Annette Wells – fbc@pei.aibn.com 
Custodian – Rick Myers 
 
Let’s connect online: Website: myfbc.ca 
    Facebook: First Baptist Church 
      Childrens Ministry at First Baptist Church 
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235 Prince St.,  
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Encounters with Jesus 
 

Mosaic Sunday 

 

Photo taken by Linda Matthews of a mosaic in First Baptist Church in Matanzas, Cuba. 

First Baptist Church partners with Canadian Baptist Ministries (CBM), a 
global mission organization committed to sharing the God’s love in word 
and deed. CBM, in turn, collaborates with field staff and national churches 
around the world. 
Here at FBC Charlottetown, we partner with Aaron & Erica Kenny, serving 
in Kenya, and Darrell & Laura Lee Bustin, who serve in Rwanda. We will 
have the opportunity to hear from both of these partners in the fall as they 
are in Canada on home assignment. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Week at a Glance 
 

Monday, Aug. 14th  9:00 a.m. – Emergency Food Pantry (Carol F.; Fran P.) 
   

Tuesday, Aug. 15th 9:30 a.m. – Staff Meeting  
   1:00 p.m. – Next 90  
 

Thursday, Aug. 17th  7:00 a.m. – Morning Prayer 
 

Friday, Aug. 18th  Gold Cup & Saucer Day – Office Closed 
   9:30 a.m. – Faith @ Home (Meet for parade) 
     

Sunday, Aug. 20th  9:00 a.m. – Children’s Ministry Volunteer  Breakfast 
   10:00 a.m. – Summer Worship  
            Compassion Sunday 
     
     
      
     

Welcome to First Baptist Church 
 

If you are visiting with us, we are delighted to have you here this morning.  
You are invited to come as you are, and join in with the worship as you fell lead. 

If you want to stand or sit, either is fine. 
 

Children are invited to sit with their parents until  
they are dismissed for the children’s programs. 

Sunday morning programs for children include Nursery (ages 0-2) 
Pre-School & Junior Church (ages 3-grade 6) 

 

During the summer months our Sunday morning  
worship service is held at 10:00 a.m. 

 

At the end of the service, a pastor or deacon will be available for prayer in the chapel 
(area to the left of the sanctuary.) 

The dictionary says that a mosaic is a picture “made by inlaying small pieces of 
variously coloured material”.  As a church, we are made up of different 
individuals, from varied life experiences and diverse countries of origin.  Our 
aim is to give our community a picture of God’s love that transcends these 
differences.  We are a mosaic for Jesus. 

 

Giving options at First Baptist – There are several ways to give offerings and 
tithes to support the ministry here.  
 A weekly collection is received during the service, where you can put 

cash or cheques in (use envelopes in the pew or from Welcome 
Centre).  

 We also provide the option of giving through PAR (Pre-Authorized 
Remittance) – there are forms to set this up at the Welcome Centre.  

 You may give using your credit card through tithe.ly (accessible on the 
church webpage or as an app for your phone.)  

 There are also slips (neon green) in the pews to have the church enter 
your donation from your credit card manually. 

Thank you for your prayers and financial support. 
 

Condolences 
 

We extend our sympathy to the family and friends of James “Mark” Ladner. 
Mark died on Friday, August 4th. The funeral service was held at First Baptist 
on Tuesday. Please keep his family in your prayers. 
 

Sympathy is also extended to Ruth and Ron Lewis on the passing of Ruth’s 
brother, Ross Nelson Matheson, on Monday, August 7th. His funeral service 
was held on Friday at Trinity United. 

Children’s Ministry Volunteers and families are invited to attend one of two 
breakfasts to be held on August 20th and 27th at 9:00 a.m. to learn important 
information regarding the upcoming ministry season. Please e-mail Pam 
Schut to let her know which Sunday you plan to attend. 

 

 

In our worship service this morning we will hear from several people in our 
congregation who have come to PEI from different nationalities and cultures. 
We all benefit spiritually when we learn from people with different 
backgrounds.  
 

After this morning’s service you are invited to go to the Café (downstairs) for 
an international food sampling buffet. (Lemonade will be served there as well 
this morning.) 
 

 


